
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

November 24, 2008                                         Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi,  

Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk 

Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 a.m., by Chairperson Luthi. 

 

The official minutes of November 10, 2008, were read, approved, and signed. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on what is going on in his office. 

 

Randy Dick, Kaw Valley Insurance, gave the commissioners information for 2009 

insurance.  

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, discussed roads and bridges of the county. 

 

The commissioners signed the 2009 Holiday Schedule.  

 

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, gave the commissioners an update on her 

budgets and where she plans to be at the end of the year.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 8.   

 

Keith Coleman, Sheriff-Elect, and Rory Tillett, Emergency Management, talked to the 

board about receiving the grant he applied for 2009 for Emergency Management.  Keith 

said the aerial photography is finished and they will be sending it out.   

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m.   


